
TIN. FOR THE BIN 

Chloe a 3rd Grade Student of École Sun Valley School, is looking for 
some help from her schoolmates. 

Chloe has volunteered several times with her Grandpa Greg at the Food 
Bank in Transcona. At the end of October, Chloe will also be 
volunteering with her fell ow Beaver Scouts from 1 st Sun Valley Scouting 
Group! Chloe is looking for help to collect canned goods that she and 
her Scouting Group can bring to Harvest Manitoba as a group donation. 

This could be a great learning opportunity by having your children ask 
family for canned donations. Parents can help too by asking friends or 
work colleagues. Going grocery shopping? Grab an extra item to donate! 

Harvest Manitoba seeks these items the most: 

Most Needed Tin 

for the Bin Foods 
1 .. · Can Fruit 

2* Can Soup/Stew 

" ... Can Tuna 

\. Can Vegetables 

5 Pasta 

6. Pasta sauce

7. Rice

a. Peanut Butter

9., Baby formula/food

·\O .. Instant Oatmeal

Bring your donations to your teacher and they will make sure they get to 
Chloe! 

Chloe will be collecting donations until Tuesday, October 25, 2022. 
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